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THE TOURIST DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL IS 
SEEKING A MEMBER
The Tourist Development Council (TDC) is seeking one (1) volunteer to serve a four (4) year term.  The TDC was established for the purpose of promoting and facilitating travel to and within Wakulla County for the benefit of its economy, residents and travel/tourism industry.  The member must meet the following criteria:


1.
must be a resident of Wakulla County; and


2.
must be from a tourism industry and shall own or operate tourist 


related business

Interested persons should submit a cover letter explaining their interest in serving on the TDC along with a resume or other statement of relevant experience which includes the person’s name, address, telephone number, and email address no later than Friday, December 20, 2013.  Please e-mail your information to Virginia Dekle at vdekle@mywakulla.com or by U. S. Mail at Post Office Box 67, Panacea, Fl. 32346.
